
  

             

You are Cordially Invited to the

 Lester C. Noecker

5th Grade Science Fair

in the Multi-Purpose Room

Friday, February 21, 2020

9:30 am – 10:30 am -    5L & 5S  

1:45 pm – 2:45 pm -    5G 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please note that no younger siblings/children are permitted.
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